From: Dr. Shashank B. Mane
Associate Professor

Dept. of English

T. C. College

25/03/2022

To: The Principal
T. C. College

Report on the Entrepreneur Development Workshop

The department of English conducted an online two day workshop on Entrepreneur
Development for the students on 22 and 23 March 2022. In all there were four sessions in the
workshop; two sessions per day. The workshop was inaugurated by Dr. Seema Gosavi, Vice
Principal of the college. In her presidential address, Dr. Gosavi emphasized the need for
becoming entrepreneurs in today’s world, Eminent speakers and successful entrepreneurs like
Dr. Atul Patl, Mr. Sandeep Bhattad, Mr. Navnath Jagtap and Mr. Vipul Patil guided and
interacted with the students. The speakers appealed the students to develop communication skills
as they are the key factors in entrepreneur development. They narrated their personal experiences
and talked about the difficulties and challenges they faced when they began their start ups. The
speakers emphasized the fact that students should not search for jobs as they are few, instead,
they should think of starting a business after completing their education. The sessions were
lively; the students were enthralled to listen to the experiences of the speakers. Many students
raised interesting questions for the speakers on the entrepreneur development skills, which were
satisfactorily answered in return. About 50 students participated in the workshop. The feedback

on the workshop has been collected from the students.

Overall the workshop was successful and the students were definitely benefited by it. We hope
that there will be numerous entrepreneurs in future from the English department. All the teachers

in the department took efforts in organizing the workshop.

Dr. Shashank B. Mane Dr. Ajay Dhawale
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Dr. Shashank B. Mane
Associate Professor
Department of English
T. C. College, Baramati
15/03/2022

The Principal
T. C. College

Re.: Two day workshop for entrepreneur development

Dear Sir,

the department of English of our cnllegé wishes to organize a two-day
workshop on entrepreneur development for the students of the department. The
workshop is proposed on 22 and 23 March, 2022 via online mode. Kindly allow
us to conduct the workshop for the students. I am enclosing the detailed

proposal of the workshop along with this letter; please find it attached.

Looking forward to your cooperation
Thank you

Yours sincerely ,
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Signature of Convener Signature of head of dept.
(Dr. Shashank B. Mane) : (Dr Ajay Dhawale)
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